
  
 

 

1st Sub HB 233 – Disability Benefit Amendments 

(Rep. King)  

Anticipated Fiscal Impact for the State Long-Term 

Disability Program: $2,226,509 Annually/Premium 

Increase from .5% to .67% of Salary 

Summary 

This bill limits the State Long-Term Disability Program for ongoing mental health 

benefits by creating a pilot program for this benefit of three years.  While this will limit 

the costs after three years, it does not change the per year cost analysis during the pilot 

program from the original bill.  That fiscal impact was $2,226,509 Annually/Premium 

Increase to the State Long-Term Disability Program, and an increase in premium from 

.5% to .67% of Salary.     

 

  

 


